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We Would Like To Say Thanks to all The Folks That Made our Luau such a 
Success and remind you that its not to late to plan your 1997 new years eve 
celebration:
 
These Great and Wonderful Club Members will Celebrate a Milestone In Recovery This Month:
Peggy K. 2/28/80 Dorothy F. 2/1/79 Stace R. 2/26/81 Ted G. 2/22/82
Phil M. 2/22/84 Rita H. 2/14/85 Cora S. 2/24/87 Jack S. 2/17/88
Rodney R. 2/26/88 Luther B. 2/9/90 Danny G. 2/15/90 Arthur J. 2/16/90
George P. 2/18/90 Jerry V.2/15/91 Lydia T. 2/15/92 Donald S. 2/22/92
Kimmy H. 2/21/93 Art M. 2/7/94 Sammy H. 2/5/95 Pedro F. 2/17/95
Emelio R. 2/1/96 Joe S. 2/2/96 Rui M. 2/20/96 James T. 2/20/96
Chris L. 2/20/96 David Y. 2/21/96 Bernardo R. 2/27/96      Congratulations!!!!!!!!!!!!!
 

WRITTEN IN NEW YORK in 1940
God, bless this meeting and the members gathered here today.  Help us to make this club a haven of strength
and comfort, giving to all who seek help here, the beauty and friendliness of home- which shall be a shield 
against temptation of all kinds--and against loneliness and despair.  Bless those who are going forth from 
this house to fight a gallant fight.  And bless those who come here to rest, those who must readjust 
themselves to face life once more.                                                    Amen

The Board Of Directors would like to recognize Steve Holloway as Member of the Month, for his help with 
the Electric at the Club.  Many Thanks Steve!

Trusted Servants on
The Board Of 
Directors
Cora S.
Mike A.
Virginia B.
Nell W.
Carmine M.
Arturo G.
Ed P.
Frank P.
Felix L.

Trusted Servants 
in Your Employ:
Mary G.
Maria G.
Sherri G.
Judy P.
Mauro S.
Nana P.
Dan S.
Debi H.
Tony B.

The Alano Club Newsletter is published monthly.   Located at 1122 Fair Ave.    San Jose, CA  95122



Hey!,  Want To Go To Hawaii?
The Alano Club will be sending a fortunate couple in the month of September, A chance to 
win will cost you $10 as a donation to the Club.  This Trip includes air-fare, hotel for two...

Our Condolences to the Family:
Ed Perez, Member of the Board of Directors, died January 17th during an operation.  He was 48 years old 
and a former foundry worker.  Ed had a love for old cars and held a couple of Classic Cars Shows here at 
the Club.  Ed Volunteered many hours here behind the counter and was an asset to our corporation.   

 


